
From: Eric Schnell [mailto:eric8schnell@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 05, 2015 3:28 PM 
To: Anderson, Susan 
Subject: Opposition to Natural Gas Terminal 
  
  
Dear Ms. Anderson, 
  
I am writing to urge you to deny the request from Pembina to modify the city's environmental 
code, which would allow it to export "fracked" natural gas from the Port of Portland. These 
method of gas extraction is destroying our planet, not only because of the technology being used 
to obtain the gas, but also because of the massive expansion of fossil fuel use it is enabling. 
Additionally, all of the additional danger and rail traffic from the proposed gas shipments would 
be a huge detriment to our city's quality and environmental sustainability efforts. 
  
I hope that you will take the appropriate action to protect our planet from this horrendous 
proposal. Thanks for your attention. 
  
Eric Schnell 
Homestead Neighborhood 
Portland OR 97239 
 
4408 SW Hamilton Terrace, Portland, OR  97239 


